Town of Maxton

North Carolina

Board of Commissioners Special Meeting

Minutes

June 25, 2009
6:30 pm






































































The Town of Maxton Board of Commissioners held its regular meeting on Thursday,June 25, 2009 with the following members present:

Mayor Gladys M. Dean

Commissioner Vivian Morrison

Commissioner Sallie McLean

Commissioner James McClanathan

Mayor Pro Tem Morton

The following member(s) were absent:
Commissioner Ray Oxendine

Staff Present: Town Manager Tatum, Town Clerk Smith and Finance Director Tyndall.



























































































































Welcome by Mayor Gladys Dean
Call to Order

Invocation: The invocation was given by Mayor Pro Tem Morton
1. Public Hearing Fiscal Year 2009-2010 Budget


Mayor Dean called the Public Hearing to order at 6:35 p.m.


Recommendation:  Approve Fiscal Year 2009 - 2010 Budget
No one came to speak about the Fiscal Year 2009 – 2010 Budget. 

Mayor Dean closed the Public Hearing at 6:36 p.m.

Mayor Gladys Dean opened the floor for the motion. Mayor Pro Tem Morton motioned that the Board approve Fiscal Year 2009 - 2010 Budget. Commissioner McLean seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous. The motion carried.
2. Budget Ordinance – Fiscal Year 2009 – 2010 Ordinance

The Mayor called for the recommendation.


Recommendation:  Approve Fiscal Year 2009 - 2010 Ordinance

Mayor Gladys Dean opened the floor for the motion. Mayor Pro Tem Morton motioned that the Board approve Fiscal Year 2009 - 2010 Ordinance. Commissioner McLean seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous. The motion carried.
3. Budget Amendments – Fiscal Year 2008 - 2009


The Mayor called for the recommendation.


Recommendation:  To grant the Budget Officer and Finance Director permission to make year-end closing budget amendments.

Mayor Gladys Dean opened the floor for the motion. Mayor Pro Tem Morton motioned that the Board grant the Budget Officer and Finance Director permission to make year-end closing budget amendments. Commissioner McLean seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous. The motion carried.
4. Manager’s Budget Message


Recommendation: None
Mayor Dean asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mayor Pro Tem Morton made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Commissioner McLean seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.  The meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.

____________________________

       

________________________________

Mayor Gladys Dean    


       

Town Clerk, Twanda R. Smith

